
From: Comcast   
Sent: Saturday, August 24, 2024 8:42 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Net Metering 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
As a homeowner who installed solar panels nine years ago in reliance on net metering I urge you to 
continue that program. 
 
If I am supplying electricity that I paid to produce to the grid for others to use, why shouldn’t I be paid 
for it? 
 
Alex Bernhard 

 


